
Board Highlights from the January 16, 2024 Regular Meeting of the Christ the Teacher 
Roman Catholic Separate School Division Board of Education.  The next meeting is 
scheduled for February 12, 2024 .

Mr. Trevor Baker, Superintendent of Education, provided the Board with an update regarding 
the Inspiring Success Priority Plan.  The Inspiring Success Priority guides the development of 
First Nations and Métis education plans and ensures that Indigenous perspectives and ways 
of knowing continue to shape the learning experience for all students.  Mr. Baker highlighted 
the key actions of this priority as well as actions completed to date.  

Annually, Boards of Education complete a Recommendation for Designation for French 
Immersion Schools.  Christ the Teacher Catholic Schools provides French Immersion 
programming options at St. Henry’s Jr. School, St. Henry’s Sr. School, St. Michael’s School, 
and Sacred Heart High School.  

The week of February 5-9, 2024 will be celebrated as French Second Language Education 
Week, with the theme of:  A perfect time to celebrate the FSL community / Un moment parfait 
pour célébrer la communauté FLS!

An online survey is available until January 26th for parents, guardians, staff, and members of 
the community to review and provide feedback on two draft 2024-2025 school calendar 
options.  To view the draft calendars and vote, please link to: 
https://christtheteacher.ca/ctt/2024-2025-school-calendar-feedback/
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